Friday, December 2nd, 2022

## Introduction

The meeting was called to order by President Carrie Dreifurst. The blessing was given by Ron. There were no guests in attendance. Ed shared sunshine news: please keep Tim Smith in your thoughts and prayers. Carrie passed thank-you cards from The Mississippi Valley Family Guild. Terry announced that there were 26 kids at the Tri-Star event, and brothers Walter Jr. and Walter III each won a medal. Terry is still looking for volunteers and chairs for upcoming Tri-Star events.

Membership Initiative this quarter (thru 12/31/22)

- 5+ new members= \$75 Casey's gift card
- 3-4 new members= \$50 Casey's gift card
- 2 new members= \$25 Casey's gift card

## upcoming events

December 9th Luncheon: Project Renewal

December 9th: Paul's retirement party 4p @ The Outing
Club

Friday December 23rd & 30th: NO MEETING (holidays)

Friday, January 6th: Tom and Jerry Party @ 11:30 at River Center followed by Armored Gardens



Q: What do you call a broke Santa Claus?

A: Saint-nickel-less

## **Business**

Website update: there as been a delay in the launch of the website, but it will be up ASAP. Please send quotes or pictures to Carrie if you'd like them included on the new site.

Tom and Jerry party is scheduled for January 6th.

Paul's retirement party is December 9th.

Tree sales are going great and will likely be finished this week. Bernie Mack sold a tree last week!

Sergeant in arms: Rick was fined for not wearing his badge. Kayla Kiesey and Scott Isbell were not present for the monthly drawing.

The meeting was closed with the Optimist Creed.